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“As New York State Health Commissioner, Dr. Shah has done extraordinary work to advance the

overall health of the people of our state. His leadership has been essential in expanding and

improving the quality and access to health care for New Yorkers. His departure will truly be a loss

for our state.  I wish him all the best as he pursues new endeavors and look forward to working with

Dr. Zucker moving forward.”  


